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This plan lacks the necessary infrastructure to support the addition of this number of
houses to our area. Issues which pose a problem are as follows;

- No additional Dr's surgery, putting strain on already overloaded local surgeries.

- A lack of additional secondary school places, which schools will need to accommodate
extra pupils?

- A single entrance onto Templars Way roundabout. This will make an already busy road,
ridiculously congested especially at rush hour times.

- The roundabout on Templars Way, where the proposed entry road is to be, already floods
after a small amount of rain. This is only going to be exacerbated by the run off of
rainwater from concreting over the hills on Velmore Farm.

- There only seems to be an area of green space preserved between Chilworth and the
development. Would it not be more balanced and fair to create a gap between Templars
Way and the new houses, with a reduced area between it and Chilworth?

- Could an extra entrance be added connected to either the A27 or Botley Road to diffuse
the build up of traffic created by having one way in and out?

Please take note of my objection to this development and consider the points raised when
determining whether the project should proceed.

Thank you very much,

Mrs C Roberts
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